
Transition News 
Next week is the final transition group.  We will be    
having a Christmas theme for the day and it would be 
great if children could wear ‘Christmas clothes and or 
colours’. 
 
 
 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
Our end of year activities will be upon us very shortly. 
On Wednesday 11th December, we will be holding our 
Year 6 Farewell Dinner at The House of Gabriel.       
Students from Years 5 and 6 and the staff of           
Tumbulgum PS will attend the event at 5.00pm. The 
cost for the dinner is $20 and we ask that money be 
handed into the school office by next Friday 6th              
December.  Smart casual dress is required (no thongs, 
board shorts or caps).  Following the dinner the         
students and staff will return to school in time for our 
Presentation Night that begins at 6.30pm in Mrs 
Rowsell’s classroom.  All student’s family and friends 
are more than welcome to attend our Presentation 
Night. The night will conclude with the cutting of the 
Year 6 Farewell Cake.  
  
 
 

Fun Day 
Our annual “Fun Day” will occur at school on Thursday 
12th December. Students will be asked to bring a plate 
of party food to share as part of our class parties that 
will occur that day. Please NO lollies or fizzy drinks. We 
will provide a sausage sizzle for lunch as the star pass 
reward. Then we will have a fun water sports afternoon 
so children need to bring along a spare set of clothes, a 
towel and a plastic bag to put wet clothes in. There is no 
cost involved for this day. 
 
 
 

Farewell to Mrs Parker 
This will be held on Friday 13th December at school at 
2.00pm.  At 3pm adults are invited to the Tumbulgum 
Tavern to have a farewell drink with Mrs Parker. 
 
 
 

Final Day 
Wednesday, 18th December is the last day for students 
in 2013. Students may wear mufti clothes. At             
approximately 2.45pm we will have the traditional     
ringing of the school bell for our Year 6 students as we 
farewell them for the last time. Again, family and friends 
are all welcome to join in this event. 
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Excellence, opportunity & success through innovative & dynamic teaching 

Term 4 

Week 8  
25th Nov      Kindergarten Transition Program  9.15-3.00pm 
26th Nov      P&C Meeting 7-8.30pm 
29th Nov     Red Food Day 

Week 9 
2nd  Dec      Last Kindergarten Transition (Christmas Theme) 
4th Dec       Christmas Celebration 
 

Week 10 
11th Dec     Presentation Night and Year 6 Dinner 
12th  Dec    Fun Day 
13th Dec    Judy Parker’s Retirement Celebration 2pm 
 

Week 11 
18th  Dec    Students Last Day of Term 4 
19th  Dec    Staff Development Day 

Term 1 - 2014 

Week 1 
27th Jan    (Monday) Australia Day Public Holiday 
28th Jan    (Tuesday) Staff Development Day 
29th Jan    (Wednesday) Yr 1-6 Students Resume School 
30th Jan    (Thursday) Kindergarten First Day 
  

Tumbulgum Public School 
11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490     Phone: 02 66766237    Fax: 02 66766149 
Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Canteen 
 

Friday 29th November 
Red Food Day 

 All food provided by the 
House of Gabriel 

Parent Survey 
Thank you to those families that have returned their  
parent surveys.  If you have not done so please   
return them to the box in the school office by 
Wednesday. 
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CAR  BOOT  SALE 
 

At the Tyalgum Hall 
Saturday, 30

th
 November 8am – 2pm 

In conjunction with the monthly 
Tyalgum Village Markets 

(Markets held last Saturday of each month.) 

Sellers Wanted !!! 
Contact:  Megg or Liffy at Viridian Gallery, 

Tyalgum  or phone  66793562 
 

Raising funds to help save the Tyalgum Hall !! 

Our last P&C meeting for this 

year will be held tomorrow, 

Tuesday 26th November at 

7.00pm in the School Community 

room.  All welcome 


